
PTSA Academic Grants 

 

Dear CFMS Staff, 

 
The CFMS PTSA offers the opportunity to request academic 
grants towards items and programs that enhance the learning 
experience for our students. We are looking for ideas that 
enrich the overall educational experience and the school 
environment. 

 

Proposals from current PTSA Members may be submitted via 
email to stephaniekist@yahoo.com no later than May 1, 2025. 
The PTSA Executive Board will evaluate all proposals received 
and provide you with an emailed response following that 
month’s PTSA board meeting. We evaluate each proposal 
individually so there is no set grant amount. Please contact me 
or any of our executive board members (Leah Kenna, Laura 
Roback, Renee Williams, Carrie Sisko, Pam Kleineke, Rebecca 
Williams, or Kim McFarlin) with any questions you might have. 

 

Thank you and we look forward to helping you enhance the 
educational experience of our students here at CFMS! 

 

Stephanie Kist 

CFMS PTSA President 

mailto:beepyoh@hotmail.com

